
 

 

Sending our sisters Hiju and Ayane back to Japan! 
 
Ken Doo 
March 10, 2017 
 

 
 
On March 10th, our two beloved Japanese missionaries Hiju and Ayane left to their home country. They 
have been here for about 8 month for their public work. They did a tremendous job for the Las Vegas 
providence even though there were language barriers and many obstacles. However CARP and some 
brothers and sisters were able to help and encourage them to accomplish their mission. I really appreciate 
those who have helped and supported the missionaries. Again I sincerely thank the Japanese missionaries 
for their sacrifice for God’s providence. I really believe that they learned a lot through this personal 
training which God has given them as an individual’s blessing. 
 
Now only two missionaries will remain, please brothers and sisters continue to support and care for our 
beautiful daughters or sisters from Japan. Let us pray for our sisters who put their endless love in Las 
Vegas community. Thanks for those who came for the farewell night! 
 

 


